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Website Upgrade—-A word-search function is being added to Intergroup/AIS Website so that 
members can more easily look for features in the meeting directory—-such as “in-person, 
hybrid, babysitting, wheelchair access”—-as well as information in other sections of the 
Website.


Holiday Meeting Information—-If there are temporary changes in your meeting information 
for the holidays, report it to our Webmaster by using the link above the Meeting Directory to 
send the information to the Southern California World Service Group Records Coordinator, who 
will forward the information to our ocalanon.org Webmaster.


Prepare to Nominate Service Board Members—-At our February meeting, we will nominate 
candidates for the Service Board and for a Chair-elect who will become chair in June 2023.  
Each World Service District within the Intergroup geographic area is to nominate a minimum of 
three Service Board candidates.  Service Board terms are for two years.  Nominees are to have 
accepted nomination before their names are introduced as candidates. 

http://ocalanon.org

